JOSEPH |. O'NEILL,JR.

OIL PROPERTIES

410 WEST OHIO June 28, 1957 TELEPHONE

MIDLAND, TEXAS MUTUAL 2-2771

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. R. F. Montgomery

RE: Joseph I. O'Neill, Jr.

State "H'" No. 1 Unit N
Section 15, T-18-8S,
R-33-E, Lea County, N.M.

Dear Mr. Montgomery:

Please be advised that the above captioned well has now been
plugged and abandon to conform with the Qil Conservation
Commission rules and regulations as set forth in your letter
of May 8, 1957.

We are extremely sorry for our delay in complying with your
instructions.

Very truly yours,
JOSEPH I. O'NEILL, JR,
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